
Works Notice
Burpengary

Why? Queensland Rail is fast tracking works to complete the accessibility upgrade at 
Burpengary station. To safely reopen the station as soon as possible, we will work on 
weekends to complete carpark upgrade works. 

When?
From 6am to 6pm on all Saturdays and Sundays from Saturday 3 August 2024 until  
late September, with mainly Saturday only works in September, weather and 
construction conditions permitting.  

Where? Works will take place in the carpark areas on both sides of the station (see map). 
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Bus services will run as normal and the current carpark will remain open. 

Every effort will be made to carry out these works with respect for our valued neighbours. We apologise for 
any inconvenience and thank you for your patience as we work to improve our network. 
Works may be subject to change due to weather conditions and operational requirements.

If you would like to receive electronic copies of our works notices, please sign up at 
queenslandrail.com.au/EmailNotification
For more information, call 1800 722 203 (free call) or email stationsupgrade@qr.com.au
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